CoPdC 4%JNNeArdS bNLNBNNS
Spence Bay Hunters and Trappers Association

P.0. Box 20 Taloyoak, Nu. XOB 1BO e-mail taloyoak@krwh.ca Ph. (867) 561 5066 Fax (867) 561 5232

February 22, 2019

To: SmartICE projects,

This is a letter on behave of the Spence Bay Hunters and Trappers Board of Directors to support
the SmartICE project in Gjoa Haven and Taloyoak. The EDO of Taloyoak, Peter Aqqaqg has been
consulting the SBHTA board and community of Taloyoak through while working on this plan.

We will continue to work with the management plan throughout the coming years to insure the
safety and abundance of wildlife for generations to come and past on tradition.

If you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address.

Singerely
i

Jimmy Oleekatalik,
Manager, SBHTA




